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On the Horizon
Survey Distributed to Profile  
Community-Based Services in BPHC
We have recently learned a great deal about the healthcare services available within 
our PPS, but BPHC has also distributed a survey to learn more about the community-
based services our PPS members provide.

Many PPS member organizations, from hospitals to community-based organizations, 
offer social support services to keep their communities well, safe, and connected to 
care. Our PPS will integrate these services into DSRIP projects to address the social 
and cultural factors that lead to or exacerbate health conditions.

Upcoming Discussion Sessions  
about Community-Based Services
We have scheduled four in-person discussion sessions in July, during which PPS 
members will explore the role of community-based services in DSRIP projects. We 
strongly encourage attendance at these sessions, as community-based services are 
vital to the success of our DSRIP program.

All attendees must register for these sessions by 1PM on Monday, July 13. We offer 
multiple sessions to accommodate varying schedules, and we hope that you will be able 
to attend. We will distribute an invitation containing further information later this week.

BPHC Members Discuss MSA Feedback and Revisions
On Wednesday, June 24, we held a conference call with over 60 participants to 
discuss the comments we’ve received from our members about our Master Service 
Agreement (MSA). We incorporated this feedback into the MSA and plan to present 
the revised document to the Executive Committee for final review and approval at their 
meeting on July 23. We will distribute the final MSA to the PPS on July 30, after which 
point no changes will be made to the documents.

In Case You Missed It
Reminder: All-Member PAC Webinar on July 8th
BPHC is hosting an All-Member PAC Webinar on July 8th from 10-11 AM. This meeting  
will update our members on the PPS’s progress since our last All-Member Webinar in 
February. We will distribute more materials and information as we move closer to the 
webinar date.

NYeC Program Offers Financial Incentive  
to Join Bronx RHIO
We strongly encourage our PPS members to apply for the Data Engagement  
Incentive Program. This program, coordinated by the New York eHealth Collaborative 
(NYeC), offers a financial incentive for Bronx RHIO participation. Applications must  
be submitted by October 1st, 2015. For more information, please refer to  
this presentation.

Upcoming Events
 
July 8
PAC Meeting and  
All-Member Webinar (10-11AM)

July 13
Registration Ends for  
CBS Discussion Sessions

July 23
Executive Committee Meeting

July 26
SBH Health Fair: Stepping Out 
on Arthur Ave (11AM-4PM)

July 30
Final MSA Distributed to PPS

July 31
Quarterly Report  
& Project Implementation  
Plans Submitted

Resources
• ��Data Engagement Incentive 

Program Presentation

• �Our Previous Bulletin 

To download other BPHC 
resources, please visit our 
website:www.bronxphc.org 
/document-center

E-mail us your feedback:
feedback@bronxphc.org
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4422 Third Avenue • Bronx, New York 10457
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